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We were so happy to welcome Ash and his handler, Marilyn, back to school this week. 
Ash is a fully trained therapy dog working for Pets As Therapy and will be a regular visi-
tor to school. Ash is supporting children in developing their social, emotional and mental 

health.  He did so well coping with the extreme heat this week—what a fabulous dog! 



This week in Reception and Nursery, we've 
been sharing the story 'Tiddler' by Julia Don-
aldson. The children have spotted rhyming 

words and enjoyed finding out about the dif-
ferent types of fish in the story. With the chil-

dren's input, we've written a 
class description of Tiddler 
and used watercolours to 
paint our own colourful 

shoal of fish.   

Alma impressed us with her 
understanding of the word 
'shoal'. She said, 'lots of fish the same'. Leroy showed good he has listened 

carefully to the story, telling us, Tiddler 'was lost in the big, long sea'.   
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Article 29: Goals of education 



 

Our dinosaur is called ‘Godosaurus’ 
because it has beautiful golden scales 
on its body.  It is a carnivorous dino-

saur. It likes feeding on T-Rex!  It uses 
its powerful legs to stomp on  its prey 

and eat it up! 

This week the children have been busy planning and con-
structing model dinosaurs. They thought carefully about 
the materials they would use and how they would join 

them together. They learned how to turn a box inside out, 
to help when painting the surface and how to join pieces 

together by cutting simple tabs at the bottom of the tubes. 
Once the construction process was complete, they added 
extra detail to their designs by adding spikes, scales and 
stripes with paints and finally googly eyes. The children 
chose whether to work with a partner or independently, 
though everyone helped each other at various stages, 

which resulted in fantastic team work by all the children. 
Well done, your dinosaurs look ‘roarsome!’  



 



 

We looked at some of the works of    
William Morris and noticed that there 
were some common themes: plants,    
animals and symmetry. The children   

began by sketching their  designs in their 
sketch books. They also created some  

designs on Purple Mash using the     
symmetry  programme.  Then, they chose 

their favourite design and carefully 
etched it onto a polystyrene tile.  

Next, they used printing ink and   
rollers and started to work on       

creating their own wallpaper samples. 
They played with the positioning of 
the tile to make different patterns 

and lines of symmetry just like the work 
of Morris during the Victorian Era.  



Thursday 21st July 2022 Break up for Summer holidays 

Friday 22nd July—Friday 2nd September 2022 School Closed for Summer Holidays 

Monday 5th September 2022—School closed for LA  

Designated teacher training (INSET Day) 

School re-opens on Tuesday 6th September 2022 

With best wishes from Mrs Westwood and all the staff at Lighthorne Heath Primary School. 

You could help us to win £1000 of 
books! Nominate our school, and if your 

entry is picked, you will win £100 of       
National Book Tokens too. The closing 

date is 29th July, so very soon! To make a     
nomination, please visit:   

https://
www.nationalbooktokens.com/ 
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Leamington Library 
are gearing up for 

their Summer     
Reading  Challenge, 

which starts on     
Saturday 16th July, if 
you get the chance to 

pop in to collect a 
pack. Children will 
receive a medal on 
completion of the 

challenge! 



Looking for something to do over the summer holidays? 

Warwick District Green Party are running a summer wildlife   
photography competition, supported by local Green councillors. 

 

Send in your best wildlife photo and you could win a gift hamper 
or runner's up prize donated by our local Leamington and     

Stratford zero-waste shops, Zero. The photo can be taken on your 
phone or camera and must be of wildlife somewhere in Warwick-
shire. Photos will be judged with the help of local photographers 

Craig Adisson and Alex Bradbury.  

 

There will be prizes for both the best adult's and the best 
children's entries and the winners will be published in our next 

South Leamington wide newsletter. 

 

Send your entry (1 per person), including your name, category 
'adult' or 'child’ or ‘young person’ (including age) and where the 

photo was taken, by 10 September 2022 to:                         
coordinator@warwickdistrict.greenparty.org.uk                       

(By entering you are agreeing we can process your details only 
for the purposes of the competition—see our website for more  

information). Under 16s please ask a parent or carer to send your 
photo. 
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Nursery and Reception 

This week, Mrs Manley and Mrs Hartley 
would like to congratulate all of the chil-
dren in our class for making us smile every 
day. We have enjoyed seeing everyone working 
on their communication skills to work as a team, 
and to resolve problems.   

 

Year 1/2/3 

Mrs Hill's and Miss Singh's heroes this week are 
David and Ben who will sadly be leaving our 
school. Both boys have been a pleasure to have as 
part of our class, always enthusiastic, polite and 
hardworking. We wish them well as they start a 
new adventure in Portugal. Good luck boys and 
stay in touch.  

 

Year 4/5/6 

Mrs Cox’s hero this week are all of our     
wonderful Year 6 children. They have worked 
hard and done a lot of growing up this 
year.  We wish them the best of luck at  
High School.  
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Children from Reception to Year 5 will be bringing home a summer holiday 
reading challenge sheet this week. The aim of the challenge is to help to 
support you to maintain your child’s enthusiasm for reading during the 

long break, and hopefully for them to keep building on the skills that they 
have worked so hard on this academic year.  

For every day that your child reads at home, they can add a line of    
colour to the sun’s rays on the sheet. The aim is to make their sun as 
bright as they can before the end of the holidays.  Any reading can 
count towards the challenge - a book, comic, recipe, road signs, song   

lyrics, postcards, letters etc.  

Every child who returns their sheet by Friday 16th September will receive 
a special certificate, and I will choose three sheets at random to receive 

a prize! 

Happy reading, everyone! 



This wonderful box of resources arrived in school this week to help to 
support pupils who have arrived in the UK from Ukraine due to the 
conflict there. Thank you so much to Bookmark, who have 
been raising money to resource these boxes for Ukrainian 
children in the UK from age 5-9 years to help to support their 
wellbeing through storytelling and play. 

 

For more information, or to donate 
to this brilliant charity, please  visit: 

https://www.bookmarkreading.org/
bookmark-box-for-ukraine 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 28: Right to Education 
















